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Media Statement  
 
 
To: All Media 
 
News Editors 
 
Embargoed: For immediate release 
 
Wednesday, 31 July 2024 
 
KwaZulu-Natal Department of Education - Educator Vacancy Bulletin  
 
The KwaZulu-Natal Department of Education is adhering to a Ministerial directive to 
advertise all educator vacancies through an educators vacancy bulletin.  
 
Presently, the Department is engaged in a thorough process of data collection, 
processing, and consultation with relevant units responsible for teacher staffing.  
 
The Department is currently taking all necessary steps to ensure that teaching and 
learning is not compromised thus fulfilling the constitutional obligation, and will continue 
to ensure that there are no classes without teachers. This will be done, whilst attending 
to all procedural requirements prior to issuing the bulletin advertising Level 1 educator 
posts. 
 
To this end, the Department wants to clarify that, there has never been an announcement 
made to release an educator bulletin on 01 August 2024. 
 
"We want to reassure the education sector that all due processes will be followed before 
an official educator vacancy bulletin is released to the public," said the KZNDOE's HOD 
Mr Nkosinathi Ngcobo. 
 
 
…/ends 


